
From: Bonnyville Outreach School <bos@nlsd.ab.ca>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2024 2:30 PM 
To: Robin Bartlett <rbartlett@md.bonnyville.ab.ca> 
Subject: Graduation 2024 Request for the Reeve 

 

Good afternoon Robin,  
 
Our Bonnyville Outreach School graduation ceremony is June 13th this year and we would 
like to ask if Reeve Kalinski would be interested to provide a 1-2 minute congratulatory 
video again this year? 
 
If so, for our planning purposes, we would need it by June 4th.  
 
We have 11 graduates this year.  
 
We are also already so grateful for the funding that has been provided to support our event.  
 
Thank you, 
Christy Hesson  
Administrative Assistant 
Bonnyville Outreach School 
Phone: 780-826-3111 
bos@nlsd.ab.ca 

 

 
 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  
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